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     The Cheeky Team 
         -x- 

STAFFING 
Sadly, we had to bid a fond farewell to Carly and 
Lizzie from Mini Meerkats over the summer. We 
are sure you will join us in wishing them all the 

best with their new careers as Teaching Assistants. 
Joining us, we have the lovely Lucie and Sian, who 

will both be based in Mini Meerkats.  
Welcome Ladies!! 💕 

GOODBYES AND WELCOMES " 
As always, the time has come to say goodbye to some of our children 😢  

Mainly pre-schoolers and some that have been here since they were babies. 
We wish you all the best of luck, please don’t forget to pop in and say hi! 

A huge warm welcome to all of our new families, we will do our best to make sure you 
settle in to the Cheeky family 💛 

!! SUN CREAM !! 
 

We may not be having a 
tropical summer thus 
far.. but please ensure 

that your child still 
comes to nursery with 

sun cream already 
applied – just in case 

the sun should decide to 
show his face ☀☀☀ 

 & 👦FAMLY  
Famly is our nursery software – please make sure you set up 
your login, so that you receive all communications from us. 
If you do not receive the initial email to set this up, please 

let us know. 
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SLIPPERS & WELLIES 
👣👣👣 

Please can you make 
sure that your child has 

the correct sized 
(labelled) slippers and 

wellies, to keep at 
nursery. 

 Transitions ↔ 
It’s a busy time in nursery with room transitions! 

We always try to ease the children in to their next 
room, with visits beforehand. We will, of course, 

keep you updated with how they are doing. 
 📝 LABELS 

Please make sure that 
you label all of your 

child’s belongings. This 
not only helps us whilst 
they are at nursery but 

also when items are 
misplaced. 


